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Submitted values are: 

Date Sunday, December O1, 2019 
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name Lucinda 
Last Name Presse 
Email  
Address  Saskatchewan Crescent West 
City Saskatoon 
Province Saskatchewan 
Postal Code S7M  
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Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) 
Subject 9th Street Directional Closure Trial Project Follow-Up 
Meeting (if known) STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION 
Comments 
Although we do not live on 9th Street, we live nearby in a residential enclave blessed with relatively little 
through traffic (except on Hallowe'en when many parents drive here and 500+ kids come to our doors for 
treats). Since our little adoptive granddaughters live on 9th Street, we are very gratified by the progress shown 
by the data gathered for the above-mentioned subject. It seems highly desirable to us that Saskatoon's City 
Council encourage traffic flow away from neighbourhoods where many young families live. We hope that more 
will be done in this respect throughout the city now that it has been demonstrated what a simple directional 
closure can do. Thank you for your work on this! 
Attachments 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https ://www. saskato on. ca/no de/3 9 8/submission/3 51401 




